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My Calamity Jane - Cynthia Hand 2020-06-02
Hold on to your hats: The authors who brought you the
New York Times bestseller My Plain Jane, which Booklist
praised as “delightfully deadpan” (starred review) and
Publishers Weekly called “a clever, romantic farce”
(starred review), are back with another irreverent
historical adventure. Welcome to 1876 America, a place
bursting with gunslingers, outlaws, and garou—better
known as werewolves. And where there are garou, there’re
hunters: the one and only Calamity Jane, to be precise,
along with her fellow stars of Wild Bill’s Traveling
Show, Annie Oakley and Frank “the Pistol Prince” Butler.
After a garou hunt goes south and Jane finds a
suspicious-like bite on her arm, she turns tail for
Deadwood, where there’s talk of a garou cure. But rumors
can be deceiving—meaning the gang better hightail it
after her before they’re a day late and a Jane short. In
this perfect next read for fans of A Gentleman’s Guide
to Vice and Virtue, bestselling authors Cynthia Hand,
Jodi Meadows, and Brodi Ashton bring their signature
spark to the side-splittin’, whopper-filled (but
actually kind of factual?) tale of Calamity Jane.
Someone Like Me - M. R. Carey 2018-11-06
A naïve divorced mother of two faces the darkest parts

of herself in this heart-stopping thriller from the
author of USA Today bestseller, The Girl With All the
Gifts. Liz Kendall wouldn't hurt a fly. Even when times
get tough, she's devoted to bringing up her two kids in
a loving home. But there's another side to Liz -- one
that's dark and malicious. She will do anything to get
her way, no matter how extreme. And when this other side
of her takes control, the consequences are devastating.
Love her or hate her: there are two sides to every
story. . .
Melokai (ITHOTM Book 1) - Rosalyn Kelly 2017-10-10
Game of Thrones meets Kushiel’s Dart set in a ruthless
land ruled by women. Legendary warrior Ramya has
successfully ruled as Melokai for longer than most.
Prosperous, peaceful, and happy, her people love her. Or
so she thinks. Ramya’s time is up. Bracing herself for
the gruesome sentence imposed on all Melokais who have
served their purpose, she hears instead a shocking
prophecy. Is the abrupt appearance of a mysterious,
eastern cave creature the prophesied danger? Or is it
something darker, more evil? And what of the wolves?
Will the ferocious war with their kind oust her from
power? Suddenly Ramya must fight threats from all sides
to save her mountain realm. But while her back is



2

turned, a conspiracy within her inner circle is
festering. Ramya and her female warriors must crush an
epic rebellion before it can destroy her and devastate
her beloved nation. She thinks it’s the end, but it’s
just the beginning... If you love elaborate fantasy
worlds and deep worldbuilding, perilously high stakes,
magic, brutal battles, intrigue, and unique creatures
and beings, then Melokai, Book One of the grimdark, epic
fantasy trilogy In the Heart of the Mountains by Rosalyn
Kelly, is for you. Dark and gritty adult fantasy. For
fans of George R. R. Martin, Mark Lawrence, Anna
Stephens and Joe Abercrombie.
Carrie - Stephen King 2011-08-30
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • WITH A NEW INTRODUCTION
BY MARGARET ATWOOD • Stephen King's legendary debut, the
bestselling smash hit that put him on the map as one of
America's favorite writers • In a world where bullies
rule, one girl holds a secret power. Unpopular and
tormented, Carrie White's life takes a terrifying turn
when her hidden abilities become a weapon of horror. “A
master storyteller.” —The Los Angeles Times •
“Guaranteed to chill you.” —The New York Times • "Gory
and horrifying. . . . You can't put it down." —Chicago
Tribune Unpopular at school and subjected to her
mother's religious fanaticism at home, Carrie White does
not have it easy. But while she may be picked on by her
classmates, she has a gift she's kept secret since she
was a little girl: she can move things with her mind.
Doors lock. Candles fall. Her ability has been both a
power and a problem. And when she finds herself the
recipient of a sudden act of kindness, Carrie feels like
she's finally been given a chance to be normal. She
hopes that the nightmare of her classmates' vicious
taunts is over . . . but an unexpected and cruel prank
turns her gift into a weapon of horror so destructive
that the town may never recover.
The House of War and Witness - M. R. Carey 2014-06-19
In the year 1740, with the whole of Europe balanced on
the brink of war, a company of Austrian soldiers is sent
to the village of Narutsin to defend the border with

Prussia. But what should be a routine posting is quickly
revealed to be anything but. The previous garrison is
gone, the great house of Pokoj, where they're to be
billeted, a dilapidated ruin, and the people of Narutsin
sullen and belligerent. Convinced the villagers are
keeping secrets - and possibly consorting with the enemy
- the commanding officer orders his junior lieutenant,
Klaes, to investigate. While Klaes sifts through the
villagers' truths, half-truths and lies, Drozde, the
quartermaster's woman, is making uncomfortable
discoveries of her own - about herself, her man, and the
house where they've all been thrown together. Because
far from being the empty shell it appears to be, Pokoj
is actually teeming with people. It's just that they're
all dead. And the dead know things - about Drozde, about
the history of Pokoj, and about the terrible event that
is rushing towards them all, seemingly unstoppable. The
ghosts of Pokoj, the soldiers of the empress and the
villagers of Narutsin are about to find themselves
actors in a story that has been unfolding for centuries.
It will end in blood - that much is written - but how
much blood will depend on Klaes' honour, Drozde's skill
and courage, and the keeping of an impossible promise...
Fellside - M. R. Carey 2016-04-05
In the aftermath of a devastating fire, a prisoner is
offered one chance at redemption in this haunting
supernatural suspense from the author of USA Today
bestseller, The Girl With All the Gifts. Fellside is a
maximum security prison on the edge of the Yorkshire
Moors. It's not the kind of place you'd want to end up.
But it's where Jess Moulson could be spending the rest
of her life. It's a place where even the walls whisper.
And one voice belongs to a little boy with a message for
Jess. Will she listen? Lose yourself in Fellside, M. R.
Carey's chillingly atmospheric tale of addiction,
revenge, and redemption.
The Steel Seraglio - Mike Carey 2021-03-02
“A confident One Thousand and One Nights for our present
. . . Furious pop entertainment—full of sex, passion,
violence, and magic.” —Slant magazine This is the story
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of the legendary City of Women, told through the tales
of those who founded it, championed it, and made it
flourish. When the city of Bessa undergoes a violent
coup, its lazy, laissez-faire ruler, Bokhari Al-Bokhari,
is replaced by the religious zealot Hakkim Mehdad. With
little use for the pleasures of the flesh, Hakkim sends
his predecessor’s 365 concubines to a neighboring sultan
as a gift. But when the new sultan discovers the
concubines are harboring Al-Bokhari’s youngest son—a
child who might grow up to challenge his rule—he repents
of his mercy and sends his soldiers to slaughter the
seraglio down to the last woman and child. What he
doesn’t count on is a concubine trained in the art of
murder—or the courage and fortitude of the women who
will rise up with her to forge their own city out of the
unforgiving desert. It’s an undertaking beset with
challenges: hunger and thirst, Hakkim’s relentless hate,
and the struggle to make a place for themselves in a
world determined to underestimate and undermine them.
Through a mosaic of voices and tales, we learn of the
women’s miraculous rise, their time of prosperity—and
how they carried with them the seed of their own
destruction. “A thrilling tale.” —Publishers Weekly “A
masterful, engaging and utterly fascinating story by
three wonderful writers.” —SFRevu.com “The Steel
Seraglio brings its alternate world of struggle,
politics and magic very much to life.” —Locus
The Butterfly Girl - Rene Denfeld 2019-10-01
“A heartbreaking, finger-gnawing, and yet ultimately
hopeful novel by the amazing Rene Denfeld.” —Margaret
Atwood, via Twitter After captivating readers in The
Child Finder, Naomi—the investigator with an uncanny
ability for finding missing children—returns, trading
snow-covered woods for dark, gritty streets on the
search for her missing sister in a city where young,
homeless girls have been going missing and turning up
dead. From the highly praised author of The Child Finder
and The Enchanted comes The Butterfly Girl, a riveting
novel that ripples with truth, exploring the depths of
love and sacrifice in the face of a past that cannot be

left dead and buried. A year ago, Naomi, the
investigator with an uncanny ability for finding missing
children, made a promise that she would not take another
case until she finds the younger sister who has been
missing for years. Naomi has no picture, not even a
name. All she has is a vague memory of a strawberry
field at night, black dirt under her bare feet as she
ran for her life. The search takes her to Portland,
Oregon, where scores of homeless children wander the
streets like ghosts, searching for money, food, and
companionship. The sharp-eyed investigator soon
discovers that young girls have been going missing for
months, many later found in the dirty waters of the
river. Though she does not want to get involved, Naomi
is unable to resist the pull of children in need—and the
fear she sees in the eyes of a twelve-year old girl
named Celia. Running from an abusive stepfather and an
addict mother, Celia has nothing but hope in the
butterflies—her guides and guardians on the dangerous
streets. She sees them all around her, tiny iridescent
wisps of hope that soften the edges of this hard world
and illuminate a cherished memory from her childhood—the
Butterfly Museum, a place where everything is safe and
nothing can hurt her. As danger creeps closer, Naomi and
Celia find echoes of themselves in one another, forcing
them each to consider the question: Can you still be
lost even when you’ve been found? But will they find the
answer too late?
Voices - David Elliott 2019-03-26
"Stunning . . . elegant . . . arresting . . . supple and
harrowing.” - The Wall Street Journal ★“An innovative,
entrancing account of a popular figure that will appeal
to fans of verse, history, and biography.” - Kirkus,
starred review In poems that surprise and move readers,
bestselling author David Elliott explores how Joan of
Arc changed the course of history and remains a figure
of fascination centuries after her extraordinary life
and death. Told through medieval poetic forms and in the
voices of the people and objects in Joan of Arc’s life,
(including her family and even the trees, clothes, cows,
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and candles of her childhood), Voices offers an
unforgettable perspective on an extraordinary young
woman. Along the way it explores timely issues such as
gender, misogyny, and the peril of speaking truth to
power. Before Joan of Arc became a saint, she was a girl
inspired. It is that girl we come to know in Voices.
The Girl With All the Gifts - M. R. Carey 2014-06-10
In the ruins of civilization, a young girl's kindness
and capacity for love will either save humanity -- or
wipe it out in this USA Today bestselling thriller Joss
Whedon calls "heartfelt, remorseless, and painfully
human." Melanie is a very special girl. Dr Caldwell
calls her "our little genius." Every morning, Melanie
waits in her cell to be collected for class. When they
come for her, Sergeant keeps his gun pointed at her
while two of his people strap her into the wheelchair.
She thinks they don't like her. She jokes that she won't
bite, but they don't laugh.
The Fall of Koli - M. R. Carey 2021-03-23
M. R. Carey's Rampart trilogy is "an epic post-
apocalyptic fable" (Kirkus) like no other, set in a
world where nature has turned against us. Now, in the
unforgettable final chapter, the world that was lost
comes back to haunt those who have survived–and Koli's
journey comes to its astonishing close. "A gorgeous,
borderline flawless trilogy." –Seanan McGuire What will
the future hold for those who are left? Koli has come a
long way since being exiled from his small village of
Mythen Rood. In his search for the fabled tech of the
Old Times, he knew he'd be battling shunned men, strange
beasts and trees that move as fast as whips. But he has
already encountered so much more than he bargained for.
Now that Koli and his companions have found the source
of the signal they've been following - the mysterious
"Sword of Albion"—there is hope that their perilous
journey will finally be worth something. They're
searching for a way to help humanity fight back against
nature. But what they'll find is an ancient war that
never ended . . . The Rampart Trilogy The Book of Koli
The Trials of Koli The Fall of Koli For more from M. R.

Carey, check out: The Girl With All the Gifts Fellside
The Boy on the Bridge Someone Like Me By the same
author, writing as Mike Carey: The Devil You Know
Vicious Circle Dead Men's Boots Thicker Than Water The
Naming of the Beasts
The Dragon of Jin-Sayeng - K. S. Villoso 2021-05-04
"The stunning conclusion of the Chronicles of the Wolf
Queen series is filled with high-stakes action,
emotions, and magic, with an ending that will not
disappoint." (Library Journal, starred review) In The
Dragon of Jin-Sayeng, the queen of a divided land must
unite her people against the enemies who threaten to
tear her country apart. K. S. Villoso is a "powerful new
voice in fantasy." (Kameron Hurley) Queen Talyien is
finally home, but dangers she never imagined await her
in the shadowed halls of her father's castle. War is on
the horizon. Her son has been stolen from her, her
warlords despise her, and across the sea, a cursed
prince threatens her nation with invasion in order to
win her hand. Worse yet, her father's ancient secrets
are dangerous enough to bring Jin-Sayeng to ruin. Dark
magic tears rifts in the sky, preparing to rain down
madness, chaos, and the possibility of setting her
nation aflame. Bearing the brunt of the past and
uncertain about her future, Talyien will need to decide
between fleeing her shadows or embracing them before the
whole world becomes an inferno. The Chronicles of the
Wolf Queen The Wolf of Oren-yaro The Ikessar Falcon The
Dragon of Jin-Sayeng
The Boy on the Bridge (Extended Free Preview) - M. R.
Carey 2017-02-14
From the author of USA Today bestseller The Girl With
All the Gifts, a terrifying new novel set in the same
post-apocalyptic world. Once upon a time, in a land
blighted by terror, there was a very clever boy. The
people thought the boy could save them, so they opened
their gates and sent him out into the world. To where
the monsters lived.
The Book of Koli - M. R. Carey 2020-04-14
"This is a beautiful book. Gripping, engaging, and
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absolutely worth the time it takes to burrow yourself
into its reality. I can't recommend it highly enough."
—Seanan McGuire The first in a masterful new trilogy
from acclaimed author M. R. Carey, The Book of Koli
begins the story of a young boy on a journey through a
strange and deadly world of our making. Everything that
lives hates us... Beyond the walls of the small village
of Mythen Rood lies an unrecognizable landscape. A place
where overgrown forests are filled with choker trees and
deadly seeds that will kill you where you stand. And if
they don't get you, one of the dangerous shunned men
will. Koli has lived in Mythen Rood his entire life. He
believes the first rule of survival is that you don't
venture too far beyond the walls. He's wrong. "A
captivating start to what promises to be an epic post-
apocalyptic fable." —Kirkus "Enthralling...Koli embarks
upon a journey as perilous as it is enlightening."
—Guardian "The best thing I've read in a long time. I
loved it." —Joanne Harris "Carey hefts astonishing
storytelling power with plainspoken language,
heartbreaking choices, and sincerity like an arrow to
the heart." —Locus Look out for the next novels in the
trilogy: The Trials of Koli and The Fall of Koli
Mariah Carey Revisited - Chris Nickson 1998-09-15
A biography of pop singer Mariah Carey, providing
information about her life and career, recent world
tours, collaborations, and the "Butterfly" album.
An Apple for the Creature - Charlaine Harris 2014
Includes an original Sookie Stackhouse story TALES OUT
OF SCHOOL BY ILONA ANDREWS • AMBER BENSON • RHYS BOWEN •
MIKE CAREY • CHARLAINE HARRIS • DONALD HARSTAD • STEVE
HOCKENSMITH • NANCY HOLDER • FAITH HUNTER • TONI L. P.
KELNER • MARJORIE M. LIU • JONATHAN MABERRY • THOMAS E.
SNIEGOSKI What could be scarier than the first day of
school? How about a crash course in the paranormal from
Charlaine Harris and Toni L. P. Kelner, editors of Games
Creatures Play? Your worst school nightmares—taking that
math test you never studied for, finding yourself naked
at a school assembly, not knowing which door to enter
through—will pale in comparison to these thirteen

stories that take academic anxiety to realms you never
dared to imagine. You’ll need more than an apple to
stave off these creatures. Remember your first lesson:
Resistance is fruitless!
Empty World - John Christopher 2015-05-12
Moving to a small village with his grandparents after a
devastating accident, Neil endures a terrible plague
that kills the world's adults, an event that compels him
to make a treacherous journey to London in search of
other survivors. By the author of the Tripods trilogy.
Simultaneous and eBook.
The Devil You Know - Mike Carey 2007-07-10
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike Carey
presents the first book in his hip supernatural thriller
series featuring freelance exorcist Felix Castor. Felix
Castor is a freelance exorcist, and London is his
stomping ground. It may seem like a good ghostbuster can
charge what he likes and enjoy a hell of a lifestyle,
but there's a risk: sooner or later he's going to take
on a spirit that's too strong for him. When Castor
accepts a seemingly simple ghost-hunting case at a
museum in the shadowy heart of London, what should have
been a perfectly straightforward exorcism is rapidly
turning into the Who Can Kill Castor First Show, with
demons and ghosts all keen to claim the big prize. But
that's business as usual: Castor knows how to deal with
the dead. It's the living who piss him off. . ..
Dead Men's Boots - Mike Carey 2009-07-23
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike Carey
presents the third book in his hip supernatural thriller
series featuring freelance exorcist Felix Castor. You
might think that helping a friend's widow to stop a
lawyer from stealing her husband's corpse would be the
strangest thing on your To Do list. But life is rarely
that simple for Felix Castor. A brutal murder in the
heart of London bears all the hallmarks of a long-dead
American serial killer, and it takes more good sense
than Castor possesses not to get involved. He's also
fighting a legal battle over the body -- if not the soul
-- of his possessed friend, Rafi, and can't shake the
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feeling that his three problems might be related. With
the help of the succubus Juliet and paranoid zombie
data-fence Nicky Heath, Castor just might have a chance
of fitting the pieces together before someone drops him
down an elevator shaft or rips his throat out. Or not. .
.
Anne of Manhattan - Brina Starler 2021-06-01
L. M. Montgomery’s classic tale, Anne of Green Gables,
gets a romantic, charming, and hilarious modern
adaptation, set in New York City. After an idyllic
girlhood in Avonlea, Long Island, Anne has packed up her
trunk, said goodbye to her foster parents, Marilla and
Matthew, and moved to the isle of Manhattan for grad
school. Together with her best friend, Diana Barry,
she’s ready to take on the world and find her voice as a
writer. When her long-time archrival Gilbert Blythe
shows up at Redmond College for their final year, Anne
gets the shock of her life. Gil has been in California
for the last five years—since he kissed her during a
beach bonfire, and she ghosted him. Now the handsome
brunette is flashing his dimples at her like he hasn’t a
care in the world and she isn’t buying it. Paired with
the same professor for their thesis, the two former
competitors come to a grudging peace that turns into
something so much deeper…and sexier than either
intended. But when Gil seemingly betrays her to get
ahead, Anne realizes she was right all along—she should
never have trusted Gilbert Blythe. While Gil must prove
to Anne that they’re meant to be together, she must come
to terms with her old fears if she wants a happily-ever-
after with the boy she’s always (secretly) loved.
The Power and Passion of M. Carey Thomas - Helen
Horowitz 1999-04
Best known as the second president and primary architect
of Bryn Mawr College, M Carey Thomas was also a leader
in the women's suffrage movement. This book captures the
life and personality of this influential woman, and
details her accomplishments as an educator and feminist
and her relationships with women, her racism, and her
anti-Semitism.

A View Of The Harbour - Elizabeth Taylor 2011-09-29
INTRODUCED BY SARAH WATERS 'Every one of her books is a
treat and this is my favourite, because of its wonderful
cast of characters, and because of the deftness with
which Taylor's narrative moves between them ... A
wonderful writer' SARAH WATERS In the faded coastal
village of Newby, everyone looks out for - and in on -
each other, and beneath the deceptively sleepy exterior,
passions run high. Beautiful divorcee Tory is secretly
involved with her neighbour, Robert, while his wife
Beth, Tory's best friend, is consumed by the worlds she
creates in her novels, oblivious to the relationship
developing next door. Their daughter Prudence is aware,
however, and is appalled by the treachery she observes.
Mrs Bracey, an invalid whose grasp on life is slipping,
forever peers from her window, constantly prodding her
daughters for news of the outside world. And Lily
Wilson, a lonely young widow, is frightened of her own
home. Into their lives steps Bertram, a retired naval
officer with the unfortunate capacity to inflict lasting
damage while trying to do good. 'Her stories remain with
one, indelibly, as though they had been some turning-
point in one's own experience' - ELIZABETH BOWEN 'Always
intelligent, often subversive and never dull, Elizabeth
Taylor is the thinking person's dangerous housewife. Her
sophisticated prose combines elegance, icy wit and
freshness in a stimulating cocktail' - VALERIE MARTIN 'A
magnificent and underrated mid-20th-century writer, the
missing link between Jane Austen and John Updike' -
DAVID BADDIEL
The Mental Load - Emma 2018-12-18
A new voice in comics is incisive, funny, and fiercely
feminist. "The mental load. It's incessant, gnawing,
exhausting, and disproportionately falls to women. You
know the scene--you're making dinner, calling the
plumber/doctor/mechanic, checking homework and answering
work emails--at the same time. All the while, you are
being peppered with questions by your nearest and
dearest 'where are my shoes?, 'do we have any
cheese?...'" --Australian Broadcasting Corp on Emma's
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comic In her first book of comic strips, Emma reflects
on social and feminist issues by means of simple line
drawings, dissecting the mental load, ie all that
invisible and unpaid organizing, list-making and
planning women do to manage their lives, and the lives
of their family members. Most of us carry some form of
mental load--about our work, household responsibilities,
financial obligations and personal life; but what makes
up that burden and how it's distributed within
households and understood in offices is not always equal
or fair. In her strips Emma deals with themes ranging
from maternity leave (it is not a vacation!), domestic
violence, the clitoris, the violence of the medical
world on women during childbirth, and other feminist
issues, and she does so in a straightforward way that is
both hilarious and deadly serious.. If you're not
laughing, you're probably crying in recognition. Emma's
comics also address the everyday outrages and
absurdities of immigrant rights, income equality, and
police violence. Emma has over 300,000 followers on
Facebook, her comics have been. shared 215,000 times,
and have elicited comments from 21,000 internet users.
An article about her in the French magazine L'Express
drew 1.8 million views--a record since the site was
created. And her comic has just been picked up by The
Guardian. Many women will recognize themselves in THE
MENTAL LOAD, which is sure to stir a wide ranging,
important debate on what it really means to be a woman
today.
The Christmas Princess - Mariah Carey 2022-11-01
Inspired by Mariah Carey's childhood, The Christmas
Princess is an unforgettable holiday story, told by the
Queen of Christmas herself with Michaela Angela Davis
and featuring beautiful illustrations by Fuuji Takashi.
The Queen of Christmas introduces . . . Little Mariah!
There was one time unlike any other, when everyone
pitched in and helped one another . . . CHRISTMAS TIME!
Mariah Carey, lovingly and aptly known as the Queen of
Christmas, has brought forth a unique, heartwarming, and
modern fairy tale with The Christmas Princess, starring

Little Mariah! Like her historic, globally adored song
“All I Want for Christmas Is You,” this story is an
instant and inclusive family holiday classic. While
firmly placed in the tradition of Christmas
storytelling, The Christmas Princess is infused with her
one-of-a-kind festive Mariah magic and musicality.
Little Mariah doesn’t have much and doesn’t want a lot,
but there is just one thing she longs for: a peaceful
and joyous holiday season. Feeling outcast and alone,
Little Mariah sets off on a wintry, wondrous journey,
ultimately discovering the healing power of her voice to
spread the spirit of Christmas at home and all around
the world.
The Girl Who Ate Everything: Easy Family Recipes from a
Girl Who Has Tried Them All - Christy Denney 2023-02-02
Five hungry kids, a husband in the NFL, and staying in
shape—popular blogger Christy Denney has her work cut
out for her in the kitchen. Her solution? Simple, quick,
and mouthwatering recipes. The Girl Who Ate Everything
compiles all of Christy’s favorite tried and true
recipes, as well as brand new and equally tasty ones
created just for this book. From Chicken Pot Pie Crumble
to Cinnamon Roll Sheet Cake, these recipes will have
your family begging you for more!
Puberty Blues - Kathy Lette 2022-01-05
"By day, we were at school learning logarithms, but by
night in the back of cars, under the bowling alley, on
Cronulla Beach, or, if you were lucky, in a bed while
someone's parents were out, you paid off your friendship
ring." For Deb and Sue, life is about surfies, panel
vans, straight-leg Levis, nicking off from school,
getting wasted, friendships and fitting in. But why
should guys have all the fun? When Deb and Sue decide to
take to the waves on boards, a whole culture is
upturned. Puberty Blues is raw, humorous and painfully
honest. An Australian classic that has been reimagined
in film and on TV and shocking, exercising, empowering
and entertaining readers for more than four decades.
Brown Girls - Daphne Palasi Andreades 2022-01-04
NEW YORK TIMES EDITORS’ CHOICE • A “boisterous and
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infectious debut novel” (The Guardian) about a group of
friends and their immigrant families from Queens, New
York—a tenderly observed, fiercely poetic love letter to
a modern generation of brown girls. “An acute study of
those tender moments of becoming, this is an ode to
girlhood, inheritance, and the good trouble the body
yields.”—Raven Leilani, author of Luster FINALIST: The
New American Voices Award, The Carol Shields Prize for
Fiction, The VCU Cabell First Novelist Award, The New
American Voices Award, The Center for Fiction First
Novel Prize ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: PopSugar,
Kirkus Reviews If you really want to know, we are the
color of 7-Eleven root beer. The color of sand at
Rockaway Beach when it blisters the bottoms of our feet.
Color of soil . . . Welcome to Queens, New York, where
streets echo with languages from all over the globe,
subways rumble above dollar stores, trees bloom and
topple over sidewalks, and the funky scent of the
Atlantic Ocean wafts in from Rockaway Beach. Within one
of New York City’s most vibrant and eclectic boroughs,
young women of color like Nadira, Gabby, Naz, Trish,
Angelique, and countless others, attempt to reconcile
their immigrant backgrounds with the American culture in
which they come of age. Here, they become friends for
life—or so they vow. Exuberant and wild, together they
roam The City That Never Sleeps, sing Mariah Carey at
the tops of their lungs, yearn for crushes who pay them
no mind—and break the hearts of those who do—all while
trying to heed their mothers’ commands to be obedient
daughters. But as they age, their paths diverge and
rifts form between them, as some choose to remain on
familiar streets, while others find themselves ascending
in the world, beckoned by existences foreign and
seemingly at odds with their humble roots. A blazingly
original debut novel told by a chorus of unforgettable
voices, Brown Girls illustrates a collective portrait of
childhood, adulthood, and beyond, and is a striking
exploration of female friendship, a powerful depiction
of women of color attempting to forge their place in the
world today. For even as the conflicting desires of

ambition and loyalty, freedom and commitment, adventure
and stability risk dividing them, it is to one
another—and to Queens—that the girls ultimately return.
Stuff - Carey Maloney 2012
Explore the interiors, collections, and fascinations of
the brilliant design duo Carey Maloney and Hermes Mallea
of M(Group) in the one-of-a-kind monograph on their
work, Stuff: The M(Group) guide to collecting,
decorating with, and learning about wonderful and
unusual things. A treasure trove of design eclecticism,
Stuff brings you inside their world of beautifully
orchestrated, transformative, and bold city and country
interiors. To enter the world of Stuff is to become
versed in subjects that span their diverse and sometimes
esoteric interests: from Australian Aboriginal art to
Chinese scholar's rocks, ancient Greek marbles to
twentieth-century anatomical medical models, Pre-
Columbian Aztec pottery to Maoist revolutionary
ceramics, each subject is accompanied by anecdotes as
insightful and witty as the spaces they love to create.
Moving the monograph into the twenty-first century with
digital recognition technology that allows readers to
delve further into the collecting topics with links to
the world's leading museums and art and antiques
dealers, Stuff offers an opportunity to learn in-depth
about some of the world's greatest areas of collecting,
and to find out about new areas of collecting you might
not know existed Stuff is elegant, fun, full of
fascinating and erudite information, and shows how great
collections of wonderful, world-class art are created,
displayed, and integrated into day-to-day life - with
wit and tongue firmly in cheek. The topics pages of this
title have Digimarc watermarks, digital recognition
technology, where a free app can scan the topics pages
and take readers to links on a wide and quirky range of
resources which, for maps, includes links not just to
high-end dealers but also to a Web page on map tattoos
Queen Bees and Wannabes - Rosalind Wiseman 2002
Written in a down-to-earth style and packed with
examples and tips, this is a guide to the secret world
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of girls' cliques and the roles they play. It analyzes
their teasing and gossip and provides advice to enable
parents to empower both their daughters and themselves.
The Midnight Library - Matt Haig 2023-05-09
The #1 New York Times bestselling WORLDWIDE phenomenon
Winner of the Goodreads Choice Award for Fiction | A
Good Morning America Book Club Pick | Independent
(London) Ten Best Books of the Year "A feel-good book
guaranteed to lift your spirits."—The Washington Post
The dazzling reader-favorite about the choices that go
into a life well lived, from the acclaimed author of How
To Stop Time and The Comfort Book. Somewhere out beyond
the edge of the universe there is a library that
contains an infinite number of books, each one the story
of another reality. One tells the story of your life as
it is, along with another book for the other life you
could have lived if you had made a different choice at
any point in your life. While we all wonder how our
lives might have been, what if you had the chance to go
to the library and see for yourself? Would any of these
other lives truly be better? In The Midnight Library,
Matt Haig's enchanting blockbuster novel, Nora Seed
finds herself faced with this decision. Faced with the
possibility of changing her life for a new one,
following a different career, undoing old breakups,
realizing her dreams of becoming a glaciologist; she
must search within herself as she travels through the
Midnight Library to decide what is truly fulfilling in
life, and what makes it worth living in the first place.
Can't Slow Down - Michaelangelo Matos 2020-12-08
A Rolling Stone-Kirkus Best Music Book of 2020 The
definitive account of pop music in the mid-eighties,
from Prince and Madonna to the underground hip-hop,
indie rock, and club scenes Everybody knows the hits of
1984 - pop music's greatest year. From "Thriller" to
"Purple Rain," "Hello" to "Against All Odds," "What's
Love Got to Do with It" to "Wake Me Up Before You Go-
Go," these iconic songs continue to dominate
advertising, karaoke nights, and the soundtracks for
film classics (Boogie Nights) and TV hits (Stranger

Things). But the story of that thrilling, turbulent
time, an era when Top 40 radio was both the leading edge
of popular culture and a moral battleground, has never
been told with the full detail it deserves - until now.
Can't Slow Down is the definitive portrait of the
exploding world of mid-eighties pop and the time it
defined, from Cold War anxiety to the home-computer
revolution. Big acts like Michael Jackson (Thriller),
Prince (Purple Rain), Madonna (Like a Virgin), Bruce
Springsteen (Born in the U.S.A.), and George Michael
(Wham!'s Make It Big) rubbed shoulders with the stars of
the fermenting scenes of hip-hop, indie rock, and club
music. Rigorously researched, mapping the entire terrain
of American pop, with crucial side trips to the UK and
Jamaica, from the biz to the stars to the upstarts and
beyond, Can't Slow Down is a vivid journey to the very
moment when pop was remaking itself, and the culture at
large - one hit at a time.
Mariah Carey - Chris Nickson 1995-05-15
Biography of pop music star Mariah Carey and the
Cinderella story of her rise from being the daughter of
a poor, single mother to having five number one singles
on the music charts.
The Naming of the Beasts - Mike Carey 2018-07-10
Author of The Girl With All the Gifts Mike Carey
presents the fifth book in his hip supernatural thriller
series featuring freelance exorcist Felix Castor. They
say the road to Hell is paved with good intentions, but
if you ask Castor, he'll tell you there's quite a bit of
arrogance and reckless stupidity lining the streets as
well. He should know. There's only so many times you can
play both sides against the middle and get away with it.
Now, the inevitable moment of crisis has arrived and
it's left Castor with blood on his hands. Castor drowns
his guilt in cheap whiskey, while an innocent woman lies
dead and her daughter comatose, his few remaining
friends fear for their lives, and there's a demon loose
on the streets. But not just any demon---this one rides
shotgun on Castor's best friend's soul, and can't be
expelled without killing him. Looks like Felix Castor's
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got some tough choices to make, because expel the demon
he must---or all Hell will break loose. Felix Castor
series: The Devil You Know Vicious Circle Dead Men's
Boots Thicker Than Water The Naming of the Beasts By the
same author, writing as M. R. Carey: The Girl With All
the Gifts Fellside The Boy on the Bridge
Mariah Carey - Marc Shapiro 2001
With this true-life Cinderella story, the famed
biographer of Carlos Santana, Lauryn Hill, and James
Cameron profiles the life of Mariah Carey, one of the
bestselling female artists of the millennium. 16-page
color section. 20 bandw photos.
The Mermaids Singing - Val McDermid 2007-04-01
This was the summer he discovered what he wanted--at a
gruesome museum of criminology far off the beaten track
of more timid tourists. Visions of torture inspired his
fantasies like a muse. It would prove so terribly
fulfilling. The bodies of four men have been discovered
in the town of Bradfield. Enlisted to investigate is
criminal psychologist Tony Hill. Even for a seasoned
professional, the series of mutilation sex murders is
unlike anything he's encountered before. But profiling
the psychopath is not beyond him. Hill's own past has
made him the perfect man to comprehend the killer's
motives. It's also made him the perfect victim. A game
has begun for the hunter and the hunted. But as Hill
confronts his own hidden demons, he must also come face-
to-face with an evil so profound he may not have the
courage--or the power--to stop it... The Mermaids
Singing is a chilling and taut psychological mystery
from Val McDermid.
All I Want for Christmas Is You - Mariah Carey
2015-11-10
Mariah Carey's classic Christmas song is now featured in
a one-of-a-kind picture book that will have readers of
all ages singing all season long! Mariah Carey's "All I
Want for Christmas Is You", one of the bestselling and
most beloved songs of all time, brings Christmas joy to
countless listeners of all ages every year. And now its
classic lyrics will bring that same holiday spirit to

readers of all ages in this one-of-a-kind picture book
about a young girl whose greatest Christmas wish is for
a new puppy! Full of festive December moments with
family, friends, presents, and of course, Santa
Claus—and featuring lively yuletide illustrations
alongside the complete song lyrics—All I Want for
Christmas Is You will become a cherished part of your
family's Christmas traditions for many years to come.
Includes a special Christmas letter from Mariah to her
fans! "All we want for Christmas is this!" —USA Today
"All we want for Christmas is Mariah Carey's new book!"
--People Magazine "All I Want For Christmas Is You is
the gift that keeps on giving." --Entertainment Weekly
Dragon's Keep - Janet Lee Carey 2008
In 1145 A.D., as foretold by Merlin, fourteen-year-old
Rosalind, who will be the twenty-first Pendragon Queen
of Wilde Island, has much to accomplish to fulfill her
destiny, while hiding from her people the dragon's claw
she was born with that reflects only one of her mother's
dark secrets.
Fat Dad, Fat Kid - Shay Butler 2015-12-29
In today’s world where fast-food restaurants, soda, and
processed foods reign supreme, does “fat dad” have to
mean “fat kid”? Digital entrepreneur and beloved vlogger
Shay Butler and his preteen son, Gavin, decided to find
out the answer for themselves. Before Shay became famous
for vlogging about life with his boisterous brood of
five, known on YouTube as the Shaytards, he was like
many other American dads: He worked 9 to 5 to pay the
bills, ate double bacon cheeseburgers during his lunch
breaks, sipped soda throughout the day, and watched
Netflix with handfuls of candy. These small behaviors
added up, and before he turned thirty, Shay was nearly
300 pounds. Motivated by the fear that he could have a
heart attack before thirty-five, Shay decided to make
incremental changes to his eating habits and exercise
regimen. Adopting the attitude that every action, no
matter how small, was better than what he was doing
before, Shay lost more than 100 pounds and ran four
marathons, becoming a source of inspiration for everyone
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who followed his journey on his ShayLoss channel on
YouTube. Now, at the age of thirty-five, Shay has
discovered that “maintaining” is the hard part. He has
also seen how some of his hard-to-break habits are
affecting his children, particularly his eldest son,
Gavin, who grew up during the years when his dad had “a
little extra Shay on him.” Determined to get back into
shape and inspire his son along the way, Shay asked
Gavin to embark on a thirty-day challenge with him to
eat clean and do thirty minutes of exercise a day. Full
of Shay’s signature blend of humor, honesty, and
unbridled enthusiasm, Fat Dad, Fat Kid chronicles the
ups and downs of Shay and Gavin’s thirty days together,
reflects on Shay’s lifelong struggle with health and
fitness, and proves that it’s never too late for parents
or children to embrace a healthier lifestyle—even when
it doesn’t come easy.
The Meaning of Mariah Carey - Mariah Carey 2020-09-29
The global icon, award-winning singer, songwriter,
producer, actress, mother, daughter, sister, storyteller
and artist finally tells the unfiltered story of her
life in The Meaning of Mariah Carey. It took me a
lifetime to have the courage and the clarity to write my
memoir. I want to tell the story of the moments – the
ups and downs, the triumphs and traumas, the debacles
and the dreams – that contributed to the person I am
today. Though there have been countless stories about me
throughout my career and very public personal life, it’s
been impossible to communicate the complexities and
depths of my experience in any single magazine article
or a ten-minute television interview. And even then, my
words were filtered through someone else’s lens, largely

satisfying someone else’s assignment to define me. This
book is composed of my memories, my mishaps, my
struggles, my survival and my songs. Unfiltered. I went
deep into my childhood and gave the scared little girl
inside of me a big voice. I let the abandoned and
ambitious adolescent have her say, and the betrayed and
triumphant woman I became tell her side. Writing this
memoir was incredibly hard, humbling and healing. My
sincere hope is that you are moved to a new
understanding, not only about me, but also about the
resilience of the human spirit. Love, Mariah
Childhood, Science Fiction, and Pedagogy - David W.
Kupferman 2019-04-24
This book invites readers to both reassess and
reconceptualize definitions of childhood and pedagogy by
imagining the possibilities - past, present, and future
- provided by the aesthetic turn to science fiction. It
explores constructions of children, childhood, and
pedagogy through the multiple lenses of science fiction
as a method of inquiry, and discusses what counts as
science fiction and why science fiction counts. The book
examines the notion of relationships in a variety of
genres and stories; probes affect in the convergence of
childhood and science fiction; and focuses on questions
of pedagogy and the ways that science fiction can
reflect the status quo of schooling theory, practice,
and policy as well as offer alternative educative
possibilities. Additionally, the volume explores
connections between children and childhood studies,
pedagogy and posthumanism. The various contributors use
science fiction as the frame of reference through which
conceptual links between inquiry and narrative, grounded
in theories of media studies, can be developed.


